
Sunday to Saturday Faith  

Have you read the booklet which came with the last edition of The Reader 

magazine, outlining an exciting new vision for Reader ministry?  If not, we 

recommend that you do!  What did you think?  We will have the opportunity to 

discuss this at our November get-together, and you can also email your thoughts 

direct to the Central Readers Council through the email provided at the end of the 

booklet.   

 


